PUBTIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
CIVEIE SECRETARIAT

ITANAGAR.
No. SPWI/W-261/2006 (Pt} Dated Itanapar the 4" Nov,08
To
The Secretary, '
Ministry of Development of North Eastern Region
Governmment of India,
Vuigyan Bhawan Annexe
Maulana Azad Road
New Delhi-110011
Sub:- Deletion of Pasighat-Pangin Road from list of ADB Assisted NESRIP-
Programme.
Sir,

The undersigned is directed to refer to the above mentioned subject and to
inform that the improvement of Pasighat- Pangin Road (AR-06) was listed under Trahche-]
of ADB Assisted North Eastern State Road Investment Programme under MDONER. The
draft Detailed Project Report for the same has also been submitted by SMEC faternational
Pvt. Ltd to the Ministry of DONER and ADB. Now the stretch of road from Pasighat-
Pangin forms is being taken up under NH-229( Trans Arunachal Highway ).As such the

proposed Pasighat- Pangin Road may be droped from the list of ADB Assisted NESRIP —
programme for the timebe.ml“.a ,

Yours faithfully,

s

( Otem Dai )
Commissioner,(PWD)
Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh
Itanagar.
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Copy to :-

1. The Chief Engineer,(D&P) PWD,Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh,Itanagar.

2. The Chief Engineer.E/Z,PWD, Govt. of Amnachal Pradesh,[tanagar.

/”éﬁ

( Otemn Dai )
Commissioner,(PWD)
Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh

Rtanagar.



